6/3/93

be, Yol Hughes
2195 Toronto Lane
Concord CA 94520-1548

Dear Hr, Hughes, :

I'm very sorry that your note of the fifth of May got lost in a stack that accumulated
on my desk. I also did not remember that I intended to write you.

I appreciate what you say in ths note and 6n page 19 of your "Square Peg for a

Round Hole."
There is a minor error in ite I did publish seven books but one was on the King

assassination., There were six on JFK{gs.

Good luck with your book!
Sinceraly,



